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Dear Parents, 

What a busy week! It has been a pleasure to spend some time at both of our wonderful schools, 
seeing the children excited about their learning and living our Christian values, for example 
friendship and  caring.  

 

We have had visitors in this week from the Local Authority who have commented, as usual, on 
the  wonderful behaviour and manners of the children. Pupils at St Lawrence wowed with their 
reading and phonics skills, and the Class 1 children at Tibberton even managed to dig up some 
worms to share with them! 

 

The children and staff have been flexible and adaptable this week with the staffing changes we 
have had to make- a big well done and thank you to all of them, and to you for your patience 
and understanding.  

From next week, we will have Mrs Hemmings joining us at St Lawrence as she begins to cover 
Mrs Barker's maternity leave. Mrs Barker has begun her maternity leave earlier than she   
wanted to due to medical reasons, but she wishes you all well and will keep in touch. She is 
hoping to pop in and visit Class 3 very soon.  

 

Please can I remind you that, after collecting your children, it is important they continue to    
follow the school rules, for example not climbing on top of the picnic benches and not playing 
on the jungle gym. This is for health and safety reasons as we would not want an accident to 
happen. I would also respectfully ask that any parent conversations you want to have,            
especially now the weather is better, take place outside the school gate- this is so that staff 
can get on with their work preparing lessons and resources for the next day. If parents are on 
the playground, it means that staff are still needed outside. Thank you. 

 

You will have all seen by now, I hope, communications           
regarding the Coronation events taking place at both schools 
on May 5th. We are excited to be sharing this special occasion 
with you and look forward to welcoming as many of you along 
as can join us.  

 

Wishing you a happy weekend, 

Mrs Nash 
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On Wednesday, Class 3 visited Chetwynd Deer Park in a visit themed on ‘Spring Explorers’. The 
children took part in three activities: pond dipping with nets, and an activity based on the    
senses where they had to put their hands into a box to guess what was in it (all objects were 
those which could be found around the park), and a final activity where the  children were     
invited to eat a range of dry critters. A great afternoon was had by all and Mrs Standish and 
Miss Edwards were very impressed with the great questions and responses from Year 3 and 4 
throughout the afternoon.  



 

Coronation street party 

FRIDAY 5TH MAY 

Children to wear Red, White and Blue or a Royal outfit 

 

Street party boxed lunch – Hotdogs, Curly fries and beans / 

Coronation cakes & Cookies 

From 2.30pm 

 Parents invited for an 

 Afternoon Coronation Celebration 

 

Light refreshments provided 

 

Royal Parade by the children 



 

 

AWARDS THIS WEEK GO TO…. 

St. Lawrence Values Award 

Our St. Lawrence Values Award is an award nominated by the pupils and teachers to reflect the 

school’s values  represented in the ‘St. Lawrence Way’. This week Mrs Standish has nominated  

Angelica  for always showing respect to those around her.  

Class One  

Jacob  -  for excellent behaviour and can do attitude. 

Class Two 

Bea  -  for her brilliant focus and concentration. 

Eowyn  -  for her impressive resilience when writing instructions. 

Class Three 

Owain  -  for showing good understanding of golf. 

Soraya  -  for using brilliant adjectives in English. 

Class Four 

Harry  –  for his amazing answers in Maths lessons. 

Abi  –  for always being eager to help others . 

House point winners   

This week the winning house is St David’s with a staggering 36 points. 

Well done to Olly he House Captain and everyone who is a member of this house. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOUSE NAME POINTS THIS WEEK POINTS IN TOTAL 

St David 36 807 

St Patrick 31 813 

St Andrew 22 875 

St George 7 785 

ATTENDANCE AWARD 

Class 4 have won this week’s Attendance Trophy  with an  attendance figure of  
98.22% 

Very well done!  
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Amelia plays for Albrighton Under 11’s and last weekend she received the managers  

                                              player of the match  

 

 

                                                 Well done Amelia ! 
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 MAY   
  
Monday 1st 

May Day 
School closed 

Wednesday 3rd Reception—Height and Weights 

Thursday 4th  Class 2 trip—Powis Castle 

Friday 5th Coronation Celebrations— 
2.30pm Parents invited 

  
Monday 8th 

Bank holiday 
School closed 

Tuesday 9th—12th SATs week 

Monday 15th Year 6 Bikeability 

Tuesday 16th Year 6 Bikeability  

Thursday 18th Cricket engagement Day—Details to follow 

Thursday 18th  Yrs 4, 5 and 6—Bouncingstatistics 
Details to follow 

Tuesday 23rd Year 5  - Photography workshop Chetwynd 
Details to follow 

Thursday 25th School photographs 

Friday 26th  Last day of term 

 JUNE   
 Monday 5th Back to school 

Monday 5th Swimming Gala 
Details to follow 

Wednesday 21st KS2 Football @TCAT 
Details to follow 

 Thursday 22nd  Year 6—Big Bang Fair at NEC 
Details to follow 

 JULY   
 Friday 21st Last day of term 


